Ortego HCR No. 23

Authorizes and directs creation of the Uniform Bilingual Signage and Map Task Force
comprising 11 membersto study, evaluate, analyze, and review the feasibility of producing
an official state map in French and uniform bilingual highway signage and to submit a
written report of its findings and recommendations to the House and Senate committees on
transportation, highways, and public works by March 1, 2013.



